
Information Bulletins are designed to provide our agents with information we think will help in 

managing their business or just being better title professionals, but which does not rise to the 

level of being an underwriting mandate and are not within the scope of the agency agreement.  

 

 
 
To: All Florida Policy Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company 
From: WFG Underwriting Department 
Date: May 31, 2024   
Bulletin No.: FL 2024-34 
Subject: Effective June 1: Lee County, FL, Expands Deed Pilot Program to Include eRecordings 
   

The FLTA recently sent out a Notice regarding the Lee County pilot program.  The FLTA Notice 
states that the Lee County Pilot program, which requires copies of government-issued photo 
identification of the grantee and grantor be submitted to the recording office when recording a 
deed in-person or by mail, will be expanded on June 1, 2024 to include eRecordings. 

Click here to view the FLTA Notice. 

https://flta.org/Industry-News/13363982

